FLU SEASON 2020-2021
This year, due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we will be running some of our flu vaccination sessions off-site to allow for social distancing.
These are to be held in The Learning Suite at the KCOM Stadium.  All eligible patients will be contacted by the surgery and instructions will be given on how and when to book an appointment
In order to minimise the risks to patients, please attend your appointment alone unless you need to bring your carer.  If you do please inform reception.
The date for our first booked session is for AGED 65 AND OVERS ONLY and will be held on THURSDAY 1ST OCTOBER 2020.  Information regarding other At-Risk groups will follow shortly.  Patients aged 50-64, who are not in other At-Risk groups, will not be invited until all At-Risk patients have been vaccinated.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Car parking is available at the KCOM Stadium in the South Stand car park and directions to the vaccination session will be clearly marked.  PLEASE NOTE this will be an approximately 3 minute walk.  Disabled parking, however, is available and is closer.
DO NOT ATTEND IF YOU ARE SHOWING ANY SYMPTOMS OF COVID-19
Upon attending at the vaccination session
· Please attend at your designated appointment time to ensure we can maintain social distancing
· Please wear a face covering
· Please remove outdoor clothing and roll up sleeve ready for vaccine
· PLEASE ENSURE 2 METRE SOCIAL DISTANCING IS MAINTAINED AT ALL TIMES

